


 

This is a challenging time for everyone missing their sport, as it is for those trying to lead 

organisations through it.  I would reiterate that General Meeting decisions are a matter for 

members of the association, but I hope the letter is helpful to them.  

 

 

Best Wishes 

 

 
 

Phil Smith  

Director of Sport 

 




